
From: Lawrence M. Miller [miller@swmlaw.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2009 4:35 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Everett Helm; Dessie Williams; Rebecca Morris 
Subject: K15EY not going back on air 

BLESTA 20090227AAO STA E K15EY 60167 TX GRANTED 03/03/2009 Info  |  
Application 

 
Hossein - 
 
Oregon Public Broadcasting�s translator Station K15EY off-air STA expires today and 
the station has been off the air for a year.  Unfortunately OPB has not been able to 
arrange for reactivation of this translator and it will not be returning to the air. 
 
Best, 
Larry 
 
Lawrence M. Miller 
Schwartz, Woods & Miller 
Suite 610, The Lion Building 
1233 20th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036-7322 
Phone:  202/833-1700, Ext. 213 
Fax:      202/833-2351 
e-mail:  miller@swmlaw.com 
 


